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Questions for First Student to report back in November -  CAC presented a list of questions to First Student 
Manager regarding safety procedures, emergency procedures, and training of substitute drivers, to report 
back at the November meeting.   
 
Committee assignments - Danielle Storer has volunteered to sit on the Medi-Cal committee. Lisa Steiner has 
volunteered to sit on the transportation committee.       
 
Requests for speakers ʹ Committee members were asked for suggestions for speakers/topics.  Suggestions 
made were Mindfulness, transition specialist, a common core math specialist, an RTI presentation.     
 
For the Good of the Order:  
Thank you to Danielle and Lisa for volunteering to sit on committees. 
 
The next CAC meeting will be held at Cameron on November 3 at 7 p.m.   
 
Meeting adjourned at  7:50 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanine Bishop 
 


